
Growth Management Department
Building Review and Permitting

EXPIRED APPLICATION NOTICE

Date:  January 12, 2017   

B & I CONTRACTORS INC
2701 PRINCE STREET FT. MYERS, FL 33916
3316 Andalusia Blvd.
Cape Coral, FL  33909-   

Permit Application: PRHV20160725405
Job Description: REPLACE THE EXISTING 7.5 TON GOODMAN RTU AND ROOF CURB WITH AS LIKE
DAIKIN UNTIL WITH OUTDOOR AIR DAMPER PACKAGE UNIT AND ROOF CURB LOCATED ON THE
ROOF OF DRIVE THROUGH BANK BUILDING
5801 PELICAN BAY BLVD
Job Location: 5801 Pelican Bay BLVD, Unit:BLDG

The Collier County Building Plan Review and Inspection Division routinely reviews all outstanding permit
applications in order to determine their status. During our most recent review, we have found that the above
referenced permit application has not been issued, and it has been over 180 days since any action has
been conducted.

Florida Building Code section 105.3.2 time limitation of application states: “An application for a permit
for any proposed work shall be deemed to have been abandoned 180 days after the date of filing, unless
such application has been pursued in good faith or a permit has been issued.”

If no action has been taken by February 11, 2017, your application will be set to void for lack of good faith
or abandonment.

In addition, there are outstanding fees that must be paid for building plan review services performed in the
amount of < $0 >. It is considered a willful building code violation to file an application for a permit and not
actively address said application to completion, whether that is permit issuance or cancellation of the
application.  Any expired or void status on an application for a permit may receive further action through
Code Enforcement and/or Contractor Licensing to resolve the permit to completion.

As a courtesy, we will hold your application package and plans for a period of 30 days.  If plans are not
picked up within that time frame, they will be recycled. The building copy and permit application will be sent
to the Records Room.

If you need any further assistance, please contact Client Services at 239-252-2493 or
gmdpermitextension@colliergov.net and reference this letter.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Walsh

Jonathan Walsh, P.E.
Chief Building Official
Collier County Building Review and Permitting
Growth Management Department
2800 North Horseshoe Drive, Naples, Florida 34104
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